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Services, Inc.; File No.131 0159, Docket No. C-4425 

 
  Thank you for your comment regarding the proposed Consent Order accepted by 
the Federal Trade Commission for public comment in the above-captioned matter.  As we 
understand your comment, you have concerns that the acquisition will enable Fidelity 
National Financial, Inc. and Lender Processing Services, Inc. to dominate the market.  
The Commission has reviewed your comment in connection with its decision concerning 
whether to accord final approval to the proposed Consent Order.   
 
  The Commission has placed your comment on the public record pursuant to Rule 
4.9(b)(6)(ii) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice, 16 C.F.R. § 4.9(b)(6)(ii), and it has 
been given careful consideration.  The Commission undertook a lengthy and thorough 
investigation to determine any impact the proposed transaction may have on a variety of 
product markets.  The Commission concluded that the transaction does not raise 
anticompetitive concerns with the exception of those identified in the Commission’s 
statement. 
 
  In connection with its evaluation of this proposed transaction, the Commission 
received information from numerous sources, including the parties to the transaction and 
third parties, in addition to letters submitted by commenters during the public comment 
period.  The Commission analyzed all of the information available to it, including your 
comment.  As a result of that analysis, the Commission concluded that the public interest 
would best be served by issuing the Decision and Order as final.  A copy of the final 
Decision and Order is enclosed for your information.  Relevant materials also are 
available from the Commission’s website at http://www.ftc.gov.  
 
  It helps the Commission’s analysis to hear from a variety of sources in its work on 
antitrust and consumer protection issues, and we appreciate your interest in this matter. 
 
 By direction of the Commission, Commissioner Wright dissenting. 
 
 
      Donald S. Clark 
      Secretary 
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